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Mutual Respect, Ambition and Learning 

 

December 15th, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the last day of term.  We are finishing at 12pm on 

Wednesday 20th December.  Please can you make arrangements for your son/daughter coming home 

earlier than normal and ensure they know earlier bus times if required. 

 

Students who receive a Free School Meal can order a sandwich and a drink at break to collect from the 

Dining Hall at 12pm.   

 

As it is the last day of term we are running a Christmas Jumper/Non-uniform day.  Students that want 

to dress in their own clothes which could include a festive jumper need to bring £1 on Wednesday 

morning to give to their Progress Tutor.  If your son/daughter chooses to wear their own clothes on the 

day, please ensure that they dress appropriately for school.  There will be prizes for the best Christmas 

jumper and proceeds will go to our chosen charity OXFAM. 

 

We would like the last day to be a cheerful end to the longest term of the year and there is the 

attendance draws and Christmas show to look forward to.   

 

Please look out for the school’s newsletter before the end of term that highlights the fantastic work and 

achievements of our students this term.  This will be emailed to you or you can use the link on the 

school website. 

 

I hope both staff and students have a restful and relaxed Christmas break.  Enjoy the festivities and we 

all look forward to seeing all students back on Monday 8th January. 

 

Season’s greetings and Merry Christmas to all the members of our Montgomery Family. 

 
Mr Careless 

Principal 

 

 

 


